
VPAA WebEx Meeting 
Wednesday, November 4, 2020 @ 3:00 p.m. 
 
Welcome- Dr. Kathryn Hornsby 
 
1. GVTC Update-  Robert Keown and Pam Warren 

Robert:  Continue to work with colleges.  Nikki Stubbs has been working with OER cohorts. Suggestion 
made to ask for colleges to have a POC for OER. An email will be sent within a few weeks asking for the 
POC. College can decide whom they choose. Would be good to have someone who understands 
academics, building courses, and acceptance of OER. 
Pam: There has been interest expressed for general education OER.  Please let Pam know if your college is 
interested. Unfortunately we do not have the funds to pay stipends to the faculty for general education 
OER. 

2. IFCC Update- Saundra King and Sasha Kahiga 
• Sasha provided update for PTA and Medical Assisting IFCC.   

The PTA IFCC group met last Friday.  Working with chair and co-chair to edit minutes. Donna 
Brinson from Lanier Tech participated in the meeting.  Outcomes and competencies were 
reviewed to ensure those meet accrediting organization guidelines.  Care is being taken to also 
ensure quality.  The next meeting is scheduled for Friday, Dec. 4 from 10:00 am – 1:00 pm.  Will 
need at least 1 VPAA to participate.  Please let Sasha know if you can participate. 

• The second Medical Assisting IFCC meeting will be held, Monday, 11/16  from 10 am to 1 pm. Dr. 
Strickland VPAA, Oconee Fall Line has volunteered to participate. 

 
3. Dental Hygiene/Dental Assisting- Joe Dan Banker 

• VPAA’s should check with their program chair to see if they received a message from CODA.  
Communication was sent to the Programs Directors for Dental Assisting/Dental Hygiene indicating 
that CODA is aware that the Technical Colleges took a 10% budget cut.  Please check with your 
Program Director(s), if this has not been shared with you.   

• Colleges will need to submit a report by 12/1 to CODA.  
• Joe Dan will send out an email and explain this topic in more detail. 

 
4. Career Plus- Latanya Overby and Rosaline Tio 

• Reviewed Adult Education’s new Career Plus high school equivalency.  Link to web page:  
https://www.tcsg.edu/adult-education/adult-education-high-school-equivalency-hse/career-plus-
hse/ 

• Asking colleges for TCCs that are short, 1-3 semesters in length. 
• Current pilots:  Albany, Athens, Central, Columbus, and Savannah. 
• Caroline has a list of TCCs that can be completed in 1 semester.  She will email. 
• Please send suggestions to Latanya or Kathryn. 

 
5. eCampus Update- Kathryn Hornsby 

• 3 VPAAs working on Cooperative Academic Agreement: Caroline Angelo, Dr. Amy Holloway, and 
Rebecca Alexander.  A few student affairs people will be meeting with them this Friday to begin 
work on the Policy and Procedure manual.  

• Presidents will be meeting on 11/9 to discuss this initiative. 
 

6. Other Questions- All 
 
Adjourned at 3:41 p.m. 
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